
Week of May 20th

Save the Date!
Men, mark your calendars for two events coming in 
August!  SWITCH Men’s Conference will be August 10th 
here at Carbondale.  We’ll give you more info in the next 
few weeks.  Also, on August 11th we’ll jointogether at 
the Sapulpa Golf Course for a day of golf.

The next Speed the Light Golf Tournament will be August 
27th at the Sapulpa Golf Course.

Make plans to attend these great events! 

Volunteers Needed!
Learning begins at birth.  Here at Carbondale we have 
been part of promoting that for the last two years 
through Talking Is Teaching:  Talk, Read, Sing.  
Talking is Teaching meets on the 3rd Tuesday of every 
month from 5:30 p.m. to 7 p.m.  Come learn more about 
this event or sign up to volunteer at the Information 
Desk today.  There will be training for volunteers the first 
week in June.  Contact Amanda Johnson (918) 853-2529 
for more information.

Couples of all ages are encouraged to invest in your 
marriage and attend this retreat on June 8th-9th at the 
Hyatt Place Tulsa at 71st & Zurich.  The cost is $125 per 
couple which includes room and 3 meals (dinner on Friday 
and breakfast and lunch on Saturday.

Our speaker will be Brandon White with the Smalley 
Institute.  Brandon is a marriage coach with the Smalley 
Institute for the Branson, MO and Dallas, TX locations and 
a certified marriage coach with the American Association of 
Christian Counselors. His heart and passion is to see 
couples live out a healthy marriage as designed by God. 
https://www.smalleyinstitute.com/p/brandon-white

Register at cagtulsa.com/events by Friday June 1st.


